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AMONG MASONIC VISITORS.

Among the Masons who are here
attending the sessions of Caldwell
Consistory are Rev. J. R. Diintn of
Seliusgrovc, and Rev. John Hewitt
of Ucllefonte.

Dr. Dinim was pastor of the
Lutheran church liere from 1859. to
1S67. In i36f, when Trof. Henry
Carver came here and the Blooms-burp- r

Literary Institute was organ-
ized, he was engaged as teacher of
Latin and Greek. The school was
opened in the old Academy, on the
corner of Third and Jefferson
streets, where Dr. Montgomery's
residence now stands. Dr. Dimm's
ability as a te iclicr is well remem-
bered bv a number of Rlnomsburg
people who arc now long past mid-

dle asre. lie is now living at Se- -

linsetove. and is pastor ;f a church
at Sliamokin Dam

Since leaving H'oomsbrrg he
has held many important positions,
one of them being the Presidency
ot Susquehanna University at Se
linsgrove. tie has preached far
more than fifty years, and during
forty years was a teacher of college
students.

Rev. John Hewitt is also a for
mer resident of l'.'.oomsburg, having
been rector of St. Paul's 1 h.
rhtirch from 1S70 to 1S77. In
December 1871 l'rof. Carver re
sinned as Principal of the Normal
School, and Chas G. ISarkley, Esq
then County Superintendent, was
temporarily elected by the trustees,
accepting it on condition mat ne
would serve only until a permanent
Principal could be found, his oth-cia- l

duties preventing him from giv
ing the school but little of his time

Mr. Hewitt, had had some expe-
rience in teaching, and the trcstees
prevailed upon him to ac ept the
principalship, and he entered upon
his duties in the fall of 1872, and
very acceptably filled the position
for two years.

Since leaving Bloomsburg he has
had charge of parishes in Umana
Neb., Columbus, Ohio, and other
places, and for several years past
has been the rector for the second
time of St. John's Church. Belle
fonte.

MAIN STREET PAVING.

The announcement that in a few
days arrangements would be com
pleted by the Town Council with
every property owner on Main street
from Iron to Kast for paving with
brick, is a mistake on the part of
somebody. The authorities of the
rpisconal church are not aware of
any such arrrangetr.ent.

At the regular meeting of the
vestry in September a committee
was annotated to consult with the
council and report to the vestry
A special meeting will be hel
probably next week some time. I n
til then no one has any authority
to state what will be done. If the
paving is done, it will cost the
church over a thousand dollars, as
its frontasre is nearly four times as

much as any other property owner in

that square. Before rushing into it
hastily the church officers want to
know where the funds are to come

from.

HE WILL BE THERE.

AS lisiiA 1 T. Saltzer. the well
known dealer in pianos, organs.
and sewinsr machines, will! have
fine disnl.iv at the fair next week

and his booth will be one of the
most attractive places. For many
years he has occupied the same lo

cation in the Main Building, mid
the fair wouldn't be complete with
out him.

slmw windows in Re
btr's Hardware store are complet
ed. and make a fine showing
They are much larger than the old
ones. The entrance slopes up from
the pavement, and is tiled.

CORRECT STYLE IN

EVANS' SHOES.
i ai..l, nil are now

here every one a masterpiece.

best ideas of expert minds the
shocmaking the

Evans way of fitting the feet.

IN AND LCOK OUE SHOES OVER.

Progressive Shoo Store,

CHAS. IY1. EVANS.
Hygcnic Shoes for Children.

COURT PROCEEDINGS.

The second week of Court open
ed on Monday mornine. The fol.
owing routine court worK was

done:
In the estates of Hester T. Bar

ton, late of Bloomsburg, deceased,
ind Ilonora Burke, late of Ccn
. 1' i .irana, deceased, application was
nade for the appointment of audi
tors to make distribution of the
balance in the hands of the admin
istrators.

After a hearing by the Court the
restaurant license of John J. Haley
in Lentralia, was transfered to
Francis Nertney. Francis Shauin
Thomas h. Devine and Stephen
Itoran testified to the fitness of the
applicant for a liquor license. K. J.
Flynn, r.sq., represented Mr. Nert- -

:iev.
Upon a petition presented bv K

T. Hvi',11, the (iuiranUe
Trust, Savings and Deposit Co , of
Mt. Lartnel was discharged as ad
ministrator of the estate of Michael
Bnbis, deceased.

Upon a petition presented by Y

U. Johnston, r. K. lirake, vr
.ban of Kleauor Hill, was author
ized to pay her $5 per week from
the funds in his hands as such
guardian.

In the estate of II. C. Ilarttuan,
late of Bloomsburg, deceased, Clyde
Vetter, F.sq , was continued as an
ditor to make his report Saturday
morning.

1 nicy ilarley vs. Joiin llarley
and Mary McCarty vs. Johu Mc- -

Carty, both of wlfich are suits for
divorce, alias subpoenas aud ordeis
of publication were awarded.

In the divorce proceedings of Ida
M. Bower vs. Odell S. Bower
Alex C. Jackson, J'.sq., made ap
plication tor the appoiutment 01 a
master.

The case of Tobyhanna and Poc-on- o

Springs Ice Co. vs. J. II. Giger
which was an appeal from the
award of arbitrators was settled,
and in the case of Harvey T. Suit
vs. Wallace Seybert which would
have been the next case called for
trial, the plaintiff took a voluntary
11011 suit. This left but 7 cases for
trial after Monday.

In the matter of the removal of
the polling place in North West
Flection District in the Borough of
Berwick, Alex C. Jackson, F.sq
Monday presented to the court an
agreement signed by the owners,
the A. C. and F. Co., and the less
ees. the Berwick Comet Baud, that
the election could be held at 319
North Market street. The question
of removal will be voted 011 at the
November election, the Court hav
ing refused to subiait the question
to the electors until a place had
been provided at which the election
should bj held in the event the
volers decided in favor of a removal.

Judge Ivvans made an order in
court on Monday to the effect that
hereafter when a person living at
Centralia or Conyngham township
is summoned as a juror and desires
to be excused from serving he must
make his request before he comes

to the county seat. This order was
made when A. K. I'etterman, of
Centralia, who had been summoned
as a juror desired to be excused.
The Court said that it cost the
county about $12 to get a juror
from that place, and it was not fair
to the county for them to come,
merely for the purpose of asking
to be excused. Hereafter they must
make their application before they
come to Court.

Mr. Fettermaii stated that one

of the coal companies was taking
coal out from under his property
and his buildings were now sup-

ported by props. Under the circum-

stances he felt worried and thought
he should be at home.

RETURNED FROM EAGLESMERE.

After spending the summer at
Kaglesmere Mr. and Mrs. Ralph
Phillips and Mrs. M. M. Phillips
returned home last week. For sev-

eral years Mr. Phillips has con-

ducted a photographic studio at

that resort. .

His Bloomsburg studio is now

open and ready for business.
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EDUCATING NURSES.

Free Scholarships Available.

Philadelphia, the city of Brother
ly Love, has an exhibition of prac-
tical benevolence in the work of
the Philadelphia School for Nurses
which is of surpassing interest to
every one interested in the care ot
the sick, the education of nurses
aud the promotion of public health
and sanitation.

The annual report showed that
during the past year, ten thousand,
two hundred and seventy-fiv- e pa
tients were supplied with nurses,
who otherwise could not have
secured skilled nursing care. Four- -

fifths of this service was rendered
gratuitously. It was shown also
that in teaching facilities, available
workers and number of students,
the School ranks as the largest
school for nurses in the world.

Clara Barton, the world re
nowned nurse and manager of field
hospital work, and organizer of the
Red Cross Society, having for many
years observed the efficient work of
the Philadelphia School for Nurses,
recently invited Dr. Iuigene lnder- -

hill, founder of the institution, to
visit her, and be present at a con
ference in her summer Home in
Oxford, Mass.. for the purpose of
considering the advisability of re-

producing the work in the larger
New F.ngland cities.

At a public reception, representa
tives from Lowell, Salem, Worce.s
ter, Springfield, Bridgeport, New
Haven, Providence ami other man
ufacturing chillers, called attention
to the need of this service for their
respective cities.

Several large classes of students
are about to be enrolled in the
Philadelphia Sc'aool for Nurses,
who wi.l, doubtless, witness the
extension of the work nf the insti-
tution in accord '.nee with plans
now developing as a result of the
recent New Iv.ig'ai.d conferences.
A large number of free Two Year
scholarships are available to young
women living throughout the en-

tire country, preference b.'ing given
to those from the smaller towns and
cities, and the rural districts. These
scholarships include room, board,
laundering; uniforms, all necessary
instruction, aud railroad fare paid
to the student's home town upon
the completion of the Course. A
preparatory Home Study Course
and a Short Resident Course are
also available to those wdio desire
to quickly prepare themselves for

t, but are unable to de-

vote two years to study. Any
reader of this paper who may be
interested in the general subject
can, by addressing the school at
2219 Chestnut Street, Philadelphia,
Pa., get full details of the work,
and the scholarships now available.

CHARLES R. HOUSEL.

The death of Charles R. Housed
occurred at his home on Kast Third
street on Saturday afternoon. His
age was 78 years. He had been in
poor health for a long time. The
surviving members of his family
are his wife; W. H. Housel, stew-

ard of the Lock Haven Normal
School; H. G. Housel and Bruce
Housel of Philadelphia, Irviu Hou-

sel, of town. There are two sis-

ters, Mrs. William Colwell and
Mrs. Kdward Gerber, both of

The deceased was born in Lock
Haven, and has resided in Blooms-

burg for the past thirty-fiv- e years
He served as street commissioner
several years, and conducted a fish,
oyster, aud green grocery 011 Iron
street for a long time. He was a
member of the Reformed church

The funeral took place on Tues-
day afternoon, the services being
conducted by Rev. W. C. Slough.
The remains were interred iu the
Almedia cemetery.

SHERIFF'S DEEDS.

Last week Wednesday afternoon
being the time fixed by the rules of
Court for the acknowledgement of
Sheriff's deeds, Sheriff lint read his
returns and the following deeds
were acknowledged in open Court:

Deed to Charles R. Lockard for a
property described as tract number
1 in the Borough of Berwick and
sold as the property of J. R. Sut-

ton. Consideration, $7,500.
Deed to Aaron W. Hess for a

property situate in Mifflinville, sold
as the property of J. R. Sutton.
Consideration, $25.00.

Deed to Reuben Miller for a prop-
erty situate in Hemlock township,
sold as the property of Samuel R.
VauIIoin. Consideration, $100.

Deed to George B. Markle, trus-
tee, for a property situate in Scott
township, and sold on a writ in
which C. L. Pohe, administrator of
W. C. Robison, deceased, Laura
Robison and Charles Schug, terre
tenants, were defendants.

Deed to Adam Belles for a prop-

erty situate iu Fishing Creek town-
ship and sold as the property of

John Stuart. Consideration, 300.

SOLD THE
WORLD OVER.

Mi 1 tmc ill!

it

O
THOMAS A. WARNER.

Thp Mtinev Luminary of last
week contained the following arti
rlc on the death of an a 'id gentle
man who was known to a number
of our citizens. It says:

"Friday morning. September
24th, at 5 o'clock, at his home near
Pennsdale. 1 hennas A. arner died
at the advanced age of 83 years, 9
months, 23 days. Death was due
to Bright's disease. A widow, one
son nnd .1 daughter survive. The
funeral was held Sunday afternoon,
the 26th. from his late home, nnd
the interment was made in the
Friend's burving ground

Deceased was decended from one
of the first I'.nglish-speakin- set
tiers in the state of Pennsylvania.
William Warner, the first of the
family in America, was living on
the banks of the Schuylkill as early
as 160. on tne land now oecupiei
bv Blocklev almshouse aud hospi
tal. He came irom the parish ot
Blockley in Worcestershire in ling-lan-

aud named his new home in
memory of his old home. Later
the name was given to the town
s bin.

Benjamin Warner, a great grand
son of William Warner, moved to
Muncy township, this county, about
17S6. He was the

Thomas A. Warner. The
fimilv hnvo heen members of the
Society of Friends for several gen
eration?.

Mrs. Matilda Warner, the widow,
is a cousin of I. W. McKelvy, her
father aud his mother having been
brother and sister, and a cousin of
Dr. I. W. Willits. their fathers
having been brothers. She is also a

rmmill of V . P. and MisS

Geortrie rursel. her mother, Eliza- -

bfth Wilson Willets deceased, be
ing a sister of Mary Wilson Pursel,
deceased, their grandmother, so

that she is the first cousin to Wel
lington B. Pursel, the father of F
P. aud Miss Georgie Pursel.

m -
THE GREAT BLOOMSBURG FAIR.

The Annual Fair of the Colum-
bia County Agricultural Society
which will be held at Bloomsburg,
Pa., October 11, 13. 4 ancl J5.
marks the 55th milestone in the
prosperous journey of success of

this splendid exposition. While
the management is ever alert for
all that pertains to the excellence
and success of the Fair, still spec-

ial pains are being taken that this
year's event shall be of unusual
merit and excellence. There will
be mammoth displays in every de-

partment, excellent special attrac-
tions, a clean and entertaining Mid-

way with the latest novelties, a
splendid program of races, the best
band music, all combining to make
this the most complete and popular
Fair iu Central Pennsylvania.
Everybody nesds an outing at this
most delightful season ol the year,
and this is a very cheap, easy and
pleasant place to get it. Make
your arrangements to attend the
Old Home Week at the Big Fair.

WALTER L. MASON,

After a lingering illness Walter
L. Mason passed away on Sunday
night, at the home of his brother-in-la-

B. W. Hageubuch.
He is survived by three sisters,

Mrs. Bell Traub, of Bucyrus, Ohio,
and Miss Mary Mason and Mrs. B.
W. Hagenbuch, both of Blooms-
burg. He was aged 48 years 5
months and 3 days.

The funeral was held on Wednes-
day afternoon.

m

Don't Negloct That Cough!

It certainly racks your system and
may run into something serious. Allen's
Lung Balsam will cheek it quickly and
permanently, for sale at all druggists.

Miss Minnirfv James, who for
several years conducted the millin-
ery business in the Evans building
on Main street above Iron, was
married last week to Rev. Charles
D. Lerch, now the pastor of the
Reformed Church at Rockingham,
Virginia. lie was until recently
stationed at Mausdale.

PROOF OF PROSPERITY.

Reports of the Railroad Companies for

Last Month.

The various railroad reports are
very encouraging. 1 ne August
earnings of the Union Pacific show
ed more than 700.000 net gain
over last year's net for the month;
the Union l'ac fio inoie than $1,- -

000,000; Erie, $33,387 net gain for
August; Pennsylvania for the same
month, $580,400 for lines east of
Fittsburg and $178,200 for those
west; Atchison, tor the year ending
June 30th, an increase in surplus
of $?0S,52i. The Reading sys
tem's report of earnings for August
showed an increase in net for all
companies of $65,353 and a surplus
of $409,271, an increase of $58,
864. Net of the railway company
incicased $68,441, wnde the Coal
and Iron Company was operated at
a net deficit of $61,926, an increase
of $28,022. The Pennsylvania rail
road steel rail order for 1910 deliv-
ery is, as has been stated, for 200,- -

360 tons. This is the largest order
ever given by the company and the
earlv announcement has been tak
en to mean that the leading railroad
company is doing what it can to en-

courage the industrial business sit
uation.

DEEDS RECORDED.

The following deeds have recent-
ly been entered on record by Re-

corder of Deeds F'rank W. Miller:
John Krupp et ux. to Gertrude

Girton for property in Madison
township.

Daniel II. Reniley ct ux. to
James S. Miller, for property in
Berwick.

Elisha Treuibley, et ux. to Peter
Jacohy for property in Scott town-
ship.

Isaac Martzet ux. to Joseph Pin-teric-

for property in Briarcrcek.
Joseph Pinterick and wifetoSig-mun- d

Kahler, for property in Bri-
arcrcek.

C. W. Miller and wife to C. M.
Creveling for property in Centre.

John B. Johnson and wueto Rei- -

der Albeck for property iu Madison.
Mary li. Fisher to Oliver J. Bur-

ger for property iu Catawissa bor-
ough.

Samuel P.. Honck and ,vife to
Chas. Bloss for property iu Con-
yngham township.

Catherine Coleman to Levi Fry
for property in Orangeville.

William II. Snyder and wife to
Mrs. Clara G. Frey for property in
Orangeville.

Benjamin Wertman to Mrs. Clara
J. F'rey for property iu Orangeville.

Benjamin Wert man to Mrs. Cla-
ra G. Frey for property in Orange-
ville.

Levi F. Frey et ux. to Cletus
Keller for property in Orangeville.

Locust Mountain Coal and Iron
Company to lillen McDonough for
property in Conyngham.

William Hutton and wife to Ma-
ry Cox for property in Bloomsburg?

Citizens' Land Association to M.
P Old for property in Bloomsburg.

Raphael Benedino, et ux. to Jo-

seph M. Smurl for property in
West Berwick.

Joseph Smurl to Rosa DeNeyoi
tor property in West Berwick.

ATTRACTIVE DISPLAY.

Townsend's windows are show-
ing the latest styles iu all the ap-

parel for men and boys. It is very
attractively arranged. Their goods
are selected with excellent taste
and judgment, and the most fastid-
ious dressers will find something to
please them in the Townsend
stocks.

PERSONAL MENTION.

Mayor Richard is out again, af-

ter being confined to the house for
several days with rheumatism.

Harry S. Wilson aud family left
here on Monday for Spokane,
Washington, where they will re-

side.
Mr. John G. Curns of Lewistown

is spending a few days in town as
the guest of his daughter, Mrs. II.
C. Jones.

Ambrose Spencer Murray, of
New York City, is the guest of
Edward Iilwell. They were col-

lege friends.
J. II. Maize has moved his office

from his residence to the rooms for-
merly occupied by him in the Town-sen- d

building.
Mrs. M. P. t.utz was iu Xew

York last week, where she visited
her son F'rank, and saw some of
the Hudson-Fulto- n celebration.

W. O. Holmes & Son are put-
ting heating plants in the residen-
ces of L. Cohen on West street,
Theodore Smith on Light street
road, and the Fair Store.

Calldrn Cry
FOB fiEli?ER 3

CASTORI A

FOR SALE
The fine residence pro

city of the late Judge El
well is for sale.

Location:
AVest Third Street bctwcci
Jefferson and West Strcctf .

Description:
Two stoiy and attic, "bricl

and frame. 115 rooms. Lo.
about m by 212 feet.

F I'A ME BAKN
A XI) COW STABLE,

large garden, abundance oi

fruit trees.
The house has a Stcan;

Heating Plant, Bath Boom
Stationary Ban go and Wash
Tubs; Water, Electric Light,
and Gas.

Will be sold on easy
terms. Apply to

GEO. E. ELWELL,
Attorney.

Bloomsburo;, Pa.

uur Pianos
are the leaders. Our lines In-
clude the following makes :

Chas. M. Stieff,
Henry F. Miller,

Brewer & Pryor, Koiiler &

Campbell, and Radel.

IN ORGANS we handle the
Estey, Miller, II. Leiir&Co.
AND BOWLBY.

This Store has the agency Jor
SWGER HIGH ARM SE W.

ING MACHINES and
VICI OR TALKING

MA CHINES.

WASH MACHINES
Helby, 1900, Queen, Key-ston- e,

Majestic.

J. SALTZER,
Music Rooms No. 105 West Main

Street, Below Market.
BL O OMSB UR G. FA

ami'ffniltli REVIVO
RESTORES VITAUTJ

"Made a
Well Man

THE of Me."anEAT
produces lino result In SO 1hj. It acta
powerfully anUquti'lUy. ( nrOHWlu'uothorsfall.
VoutiK uieni'un rwulii their lost ninnhooil, and
old men nmy rocovrr tliuir voutlilul vior bfuslns IV. IVO. It qult'kly uml quietly re-
moves NervouKiirss, Lost Vitality, Seiual
Weakness kucIi us Lost Power, Pulling Memory,
Wasting Dlsensea, ami elTeeis of solf-abu- or
excoss and indiscretion, uukii untlls one for
Htudy, business or iiinrrlni'o. It not only cured
by sliirtliiK ut Hie seutol disease, but lsagrealnerve tonic uml Mood lMilliler. brlnuluft
buck tbe lnk glow 10 pule cliecknend re-
storing the liro ol yoiilli. It wunls off ap-
proaching disease. Insist on having HI'TVlYlk,
no other- It cun be carried iu vest pocket. Hy
nwill. $1.00 per package, or six for $5.00. W
nlve free advioe and counsel to all who wish i
with guarantee. Circulars freo. Address
ROYAL MEDICINE CO., Marina Bldg., Chicago, 111.
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